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I am opposed to this bill.  If an applicant is not required to provide a social security it 

will make it impossible to run a complete screening. As you know the credit bureau 

system requires a social security number. My screening criteria consist of credit 

screening, criminal history, rental history and employment information. If this bill 

passes it will require me to have inconsistent screening process. I strive to treat all 

applicants/tenants in the same manner. If this passes, I will not be able to provide a 

safe and secure environment for all of my tenants.   


